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13th September 2019 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,            

Congratulations to: 

Gold Star Children this week who are: 

 

Reception 

 

Thomas for his super sensible behaviour and friendliness to others. 

 

Year 1 

 

Tiannalee for excellent behaviour and contribution to class. 

 

Year 2 

 

Kamyah for completing all her work to the highest standard. 

 

Year 3 

 

Kelvin for overcoming his fears and trying hard during his first swimming lesson. 

 

Year 4 

 

Daniel for excellent handwriting and presentation. 

 

Year 5 

 

Finley for showing great effort and determination in all he does. 

 

Year 6 

 

Mia for excellent descriptive writing to show character’s feelings and emotions. 

 

Golden ticket winners:  

Archie Year 2 and Jenson Year 3. 

 

Thank you to the children who led their Class Liturgies: 

11h May 2019 

Y2: Leah and James 

Y4: Olivia and Layla 

Y5: Alex, Freya-Mary and Verity  

Y6: Lily-Mae and Millie 

 

Confirmation: we have now been given a date when the Catholic children in Y6 will be confirmed by Bishop 

McGough. This will take place on Friday 29th November at 7.00pm. Father Paul has asked that the Y6 children 

start their attendance register from this weekend – children will need to get their attendance card signed at 

whichever Mass (or church) they attend on either Saturday night or Sunday. Y6 Confirmation Commitment will 

take place during the school Mass on Thursday 26th September. 

 

School Fund: it has been over ten years since we have raised the price of the school fund levy (September 2008), 

but due to increased costs we will be raising this to £30.00 for the year, which can be paid at £10.00 per term. 

We hope that you will continue to support us as this money is used to subsidize school visits, and all the “extras” 

that the school budget cannot provide.  

 

School meals: Dudley catering have kept the cost of a school meal to £2.40. You may prefer to pay  

for your child’s meals by cheque made payable to Dudley MBC. If you think you may be entitled to  

free school meals please ask for a form. 

 

Nearly New Uniform: will be on sale on after school on Wednesday 18th September. 
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Bishop Milner Open evening: Thursday 19 September 2019 6.00pm to 8.00pm 

All Year 6 students and their parents are encouraged to attend the college open evening to experience some of 

the fantastic opportunities to be enjoyed at Bishop Milner Catholic College. When parents register using 

Eventbrite they will be fast tracked on the evening without having to queue to register.  

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/bishop-milner-catholic-college-year-6- open-evening-600-pm-to-800-pm-

registration-71503060579?utmmedium=discovery&utm-campaign=social&utmcontent=attendeeshare&utm-

source=strongmail&utm-term=listing  

 

Aldi’s Kit for Schools: when you shop at Aldi please collect a sticker with every £30.00 spent and fill 

up our school’s poster. By completing the Aldi’s Kit for Schools poster will also receive an exclusive school 

sports kit and a chance to win £20,000. Stickers can be given to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Reading books: can you please check to see if you have any reading or library books at home 

that should have been returned to school. One House Point for every book returned! 

 

Dudley NHS: have asked us to distribute information leaflets regarding the danger of Loan Sharks and to let 

parents know that further information will be available about illegal trading and Scams on 1st October in Asda - 

10.00am – 1.00pm and in Iceland 1.00pm - 3.00pm; then on 2nd October at St. Andrew’s Methodist Church – this 

will also include stands from Age UK and Diabetes Awareness and Winter Warmth. 

 

Menu: Week 3 

 

Enjoy your week, 

 

Mrs S. M. Mason 


